
GMS Daily Announcements

Monday, February 26th, 2024

● Today is an A1 Day for band lessons and a blue day for choir lessons.

● A huge congratulations to all of the students who participated in Solo
Ensemble this weekend! Everyone received high scores and we are
incredibly proud of all of your hard work! A special shout out to Gracie
Kocha for going to State in April for her Italian Solo

● It is time to purchase your yearbook! Please tell your parents to check the
website and their email for ordering information.


